
Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 
                      “Students live interaction on “Omicron risk and prevention” 

In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 
 
Eco-club organised a student’s live interaction on “Omicron risk and prevention”. This 

discussion aims to share the experience and provide the perfect message of prevention to the 

students. The session was conducted on the 23rd Jan 2022 through the google platform. There 

were almost 30 participants in the meeting. The session was great and our team members 

loved to interact with the students. The session was organized under the guidance of Mr. 

Pankaj Chaudhary Convenor and Dr. Sunaina Zutshi faculty member. We all had a great time 

in this live interaction and our team was successful in providing the message of risk and 

prevention to our audience. The aim of the discussion was to find out all possible ways to 

aware students regarding Omicron and cut down the risk. As colleges are reopening, it’s 

important that precautions are taken both inside and outside the classroom to prevent the 

spread which includes personal protective measures such as masks, physical distancing in 

public and workplaces, closed and confined settings, ensuring hand hygiene and respiratory 

etiquette. Our members also try to discuss the precautions taken against the fake information 

and dangerous myths which are circulating and are feeding fear and stigma.  
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